
 
TO MEDIA 

 

CONTACTS:  

Tom Chakurda 

Chief Marketing and Communications Officer  

tchakurda@excelahealth.org  

412-508-6816 CELL 

 

Robin Jennings  

rjennings@excelahealth.org  

724-516-4483 CELL 

                                                                                  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

        

WESTMORELAND/FRICK FOUNDATION PRESENTS NEW AWARD  

THAT RECOGNIZES WORK ETHIC OF HEALTHCARE WORKERS 

             GREENSBURG, PA, June 20, 2024… The first two recipients of a newly 

established Community Healthcare Work Ethnic Award have been recognized by the 

Westmoreland/Frick Hospital Foundation with each honoree receiving a check for 

$1,000 and a certificate of appreciation. The award to be given annually is made 

possible by an anonymous donor who desires to recognize and reward outstanding 

effort by a healthcare worker who is employed by Independence Health System-

Westmoreland area. 

            The award is open to healthcare workers at Independence Health System-

Westmoreland area who consistently exhibit a deep-seated commitment to their 

patients and colleagues and go above and beyond the minimum requirements of their 

position. In the coming months, additional information will become available on the 

nomination and application process. 

          This year’s recipients are Brittanie Henschel-Newhouse, Orthopedics-Pellis Road 

office and Casey Neal, RN, OR First Assistant, Westmoreland Hospital. They are 



pictured with Ray Charley, president of the Westmoreland/Frick Foundation and Cindy 

Scarpo, foundation manager. 


